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THE INSTITUTION OF CIVIL ENGINEERS
Great George Street, Westminster
London, S.\W. 1

Dated : 22nd May, 1952
S/Personal

Mr. B. Seshadri

Assistant Secretary (Technical)
The Institution of Engineers (India)
Calcutta—20

Dear Sir,

| write to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of the 15th May, from which | note with interest
that Mr. M.P Apte, an Associate Member of The institution of Engineers (India) will be visiting the United
Kingdom and the Continent on a tour of inspection of constructional works.

Inreply, | would say that any facilities or assistance this Institution can give Mr. Apte during his stay in
this country will be gladly rendered.

Itis noted that you have given Mr. Apte a letter of introduction to me and | am instructing the staff in
our Reception Office here to look after him when he calls.

Yourssincerely

Sd/-
Secretary
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